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Vote no on sb210 and keep mail in voting in Oregon.   Converting to in person only 

voting will disenfranchise disabled, poor,  and other voters.  There is no evidence of 

claimed widespread fraud with mail in voting and the process has been fair and 

sound in Oregon for many years.   As a retired miltary veteran, I voted mail in for 

most of my life.  I realize this bill will not stop military mail in, but there is no reason, 

and no data, to support changing in state voting to in person only other than to 

disenfranchise a large group of voters who traditionally vote against republicans.  

Changing the process on the whim of the president makes no sense.  Vote no on 

SB210. 


